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Dear Vadil Members, 
Welcome to January Newsletter. Wish all our members and their 
family and friends, a very Happy New Year with a special prayer. 
Please heal the broken people. Make well the sick. Restore happiness 
to the lonely, food to the hungry and “peace to our world.” 

Donations: 
“Chaas” for the month of January is sponsored by Gauriben Ashwin 
Sheth in memory of her brother - Navinchandra Vaid, who passed 
away in Jan 2022. 

*£51 from Jyotiben Gandhi who celebrated her 81st Birthday on 
22/12/22. Kendra's thanks and Best Wishes to her. 

*£60 from Kantilal Jivraj Shah, who celebrated his 88th Birthday on 
26/12/22. Kendra’s thanks and best wishes to him. 

*Creamy Cookies Packets were donated by Krishna & Kirti Mehta. 

*Wipe packets were donated by Manish Shah of Sigma 
Pharmaceuticals and Desk Calendars by Nick & Sarju Shah of Oyster 
Properties. Many thanks to both the families for their generosity also 
thanks to Shantibhai & Vanitaben for collecting and bringing this 
items to Sattavis Patidar Centre. 

PROGRAMMES IN DECEMBER: 

01/12: Morning yoga was conducted by Dineshbhai & Manishaben. In 
the afternoon we had a grand programme of Lok-Geet, Duha, Chhand 
and we had invited the three Gadhvi singers – Hamirbhai, Dhirubhai 
and Jignesh from Brighton. The Group sang Lok-Geet, Chhand and 
Duha giving a background to how in the olden times, people made 
such rhythmic tunes in the period they lived in and passed their time. 
Also they sung tuneful songs of Zaverchand Meghani and closed the 
programme with the well-known song “Kasumbi No Rang”. Members 
enjoyed the programme and it continued well past the time limit. 
08/12: Morning yoga was conducted by Jayeshbhai & Manishaben, in 

the afternoon we played special Christmas Bingo with added fun of special 
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combination of numbers in pattern with token Prizes donated by Prafulbhai Shah. Two 
games were played with prizes for Jaldi 5, One Line, Two Lines and Full House. There 
was another surprise prize for another number for next Full House. Many members took 
part and thoroughly enjoyed the games.  
15/12: Morning yoga was conducted by Dineshbhai Shah. & Manishaben. In the 
afternoon we had Whist Drive. Due to the weather many members couldn’t attend, so 
we had only few members to play. They all enjoyed playing it. 
22/12: Morning yoga was conducted by Jayeshbhai & Manishaben. In the afternoon we 
had Christmas Carols singing, by the Gospel Choir of St. Johns Church, Harrow. 
There were two groups of singers lead by Domenica and her group & Rev Ajay’s group 
of young ladies, who sang Hindi Gospel Songs. 
Members enjoyed both the English and Hindi Carols, singing along with clapping and 
dancing. The atmosphere was very enchanting, Colourful and joyous. Some member’s 
grandchildren had joined us and they sang Christmas songs as well. 
Kendra’s heartiest thanks to Doris and Rev. Ajay for accepting our invitation and 
bringing this joyous happiness of Christmas which our members enjoyed. 
29/12: Morning yoga was conducted by Dineshbhai and Manishaben. In the afternoon 
we had a “Gyan Sathe Gammat” Quiz by Dr. Kapashi. There were 4 teams and 
questions were on Bollywood and General Knowledge. Members enjoyed the Quiz very 
much. 

Renewal of Membership for 2023:  
Renewal of membership for 2023 is going on well and only very few members now 
remained to do so. If you have not yet renewed, please do the renewal of your 
membership.  
PHOTOS OF GRANDCHILDREN and Invited Guests with President Vinod Parekh & Vice 
President Dr. Kapashi. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               Amaya                                             Leo & Dylan 

   Vinod Kapashi, Vinod Parekh, Rev. Ajay, Domenica and Doris 


